
Maple Leaf Green World Inc. Announces Change of Auditor 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       October 18, 2024 

CALGARY, ALBERTA – Maple Leaf Green World Inc. (“Maple Leaf” or the “Company”), 
(CSE: MGW), (OTCIQ: MGWFF), announces that it has changed its auditors from Clearhouse 
LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants ("Former Auditor") to MS Partners LLP, Chartered 
Professional Accountants ("Successor Auditor" or "Clearhouse") The Former Auditor resigned 
on its own initiative and the board of directors of the Company appointed the Successor Auditor 
as the Company's auditor in each case effective as of October 16, 2024. 

There were no reservations or modified opinions in the Former Auditor's reports on the Company's 
financial statements during the period that the Former Auditor acted as the Company's auditor. In 
addition, there are no reportable events, including disagreements, consultations or unresolved 
issues (as defined in National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations ("NI 51-
102") between the Company and the Former Auditor. 

In accordance with NI 51-102, the notice of change of auditor, together with the required letters 
from the Former Auditor and the Successor Auditor, have been reviewed by the board of directors 
of the Company and filed on SEDAR+. 

For further information and updates regarding the Company, please visit 
https://www.mlgreenworld.com/. 

About Maple Leaf Green World Inc. 

Maple Leaf is focused on green and environmentally friendly business, It aims to contribute to a 
greener and more sustainable future.  

Please contact: 

Raymond Lai, Chairman, President & CEO 
Email: rlai@mlgreenworld.com; 
Tel: (403) 907-3715 
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